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Enactment of Draft Regulations for the 
Kahnawake Residency Law 

 
For immediate release 
 

(Kahnawake – 27 Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2020) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative 
Coordinating Commission (KLCC) wishes to advise the community that no comments 
were received for the Kahnawà:ke Residency Law (KRL) Draft Regulations during the 
30-day review period that ended on May 8, 2020. 
 

The KRL Draft Regulations will now move to Phase III for Enactment, then posted under 
the Legislative Listing page online at www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com, the 
Community Decision Making Process website. 
 

The KLCC and the Technical Drafting Committee for the Kahnawà:ke Residency Law 
would like to thank members of the two focus groups that assisted in the development 
of the Regulations. 
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For information on the Law, please contact: 
Ietsénhaienhs Kahsennenhawe Sky-Deer 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500, kahsennenhawe.sky-deer@mck.ca 
 

Alan John Rice, General Manager of the Office of the Kahnawà:ke Kanien’kehá:ka 
Registry 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-638-0500, alanjohn.rice@mck.ca 
 

For information on the process, please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 
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